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Committee Formed to Draft Max Baucus for U.S. Senate 
 
At a steak fry for Democrats in Billings on Friday night Paul Van Tricht announced the 
formation of a Committee to Draft Max Baucus as the Democratic candidate for the 
United States Senate from Montana. The organizational meeting for this committee will 
be held on Thursday, October 3rd, at 7pm in the large study room on the 2nd floor of 
the Billings Public Library at 510 North 28th Street in Billings, Montana. 
 
Van Tricht stated: “Out of state Progressive groups have been very critical of Max for 
many years. Since Max announced his retirement, they have had 6 months to come up 
with a candidate. The only candidate to come forward is Dirk Adams, a failed sub prime 
mortgage banker. The four banks Adams ran were closed because of his mismanagement 
in 2012 by the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation at a cost of $38 million. Hundreds 
of employees lost their jobs and depositors lost over $800,000. Adams is proud of his 
career and ideas which helped start the great recession of 2008.” 
 
“Montana Democrats have stood by Max through hell and high water. Max owes us this 
last race!” said Van Tricht. He concluded: “The committee will truly independent and by 
law can not communicate directly or indirectly with Max Baucus or his representatives. 
We don’t take no for an answer.” 
 


